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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
September 5 Labor Day Holiday, no school 
September 7 School pictures 
   Minimum day dismissal 1st-8th 1:35 p.m. 
September 8  Annual Hearing Test – Grades K,1,2,5,8 
 
Remember that this Monday, September 5th, is a school holiday in honor of Labor Day.  
Also, this coming Wednesday, September 7th will be a minimum day. 
 
This Wednesday is also our picture day!  All students will have their pictures taken and 
if you’d like to order copies you can fill out the paperwork that went home with your 
student last week and return that on Wednesday, or go to mylifetouch.com and enter 
Picture Day ID EK016374Q0.   
 
Our after school tennis program is starting up again!  Coach Ron Jacobs will be bringing 
the HITS program back to Twain Harte for the 4th year, and we’re very pleased to have 
him here.  There are two programs, and the cost is $10 to cover the USTA program 
fees.  2nd and 3rd graders will be from 2:35-3:30 and 4th-6th grades will be from 3:30-
4:30. The program meets every Tuesday starting September 20th.  The deadline to 
register is Friday, September 16th.  To register, go online to www.justaceit.net. 
 
If you haven’t checked out our new website, you should!  We have completely 
redesigned and modernized our website and are continuing to add new items to it to 
make it a more useful tool for our parents and community.  Thank you to Mrs. DeMars 
for all of the hard work she has done as our webmaster! 
 
I would like to remind everyone the we would like to keep our students safe by making 
sure we keep vehicles in the parking lot and out of where our students are.  Please do 
not drop off or pick up students in the bus turn around area on Cedar avenue by the fire 
department.  If you are using the lower parking lot, please have your students use the 
designated walkways.  Also, please do not travel on the service road that connects the 
lower parking lot with the upper campus as that is the path that our students in the 
upper building use to get back and forth to the buses.  Thank you for your help in 
keeping our students safe! 
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, 
Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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